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2 September 2022 

Dear Parents/Carers, 

 

Some important information for you: 

Beginning of the 2022/23 Academic Year 

Monday 5 September:  Year 7 & Year 12 (Year 7 should use the front entrance)                                                

Tuesday 6 September:  All Year Groups (Year 7 & 8 should use the rear entrance)      

Parents/carers are asked to be mindful of our neighbours and the safety of our students when dropping off 

their sons. Please do not park on the double yellow lines outside of the school. 

Open Evening 

The John Fisher School Open Evening takes place on Thursday 8 September.  

Students will be dismissed after P.5 on this day from 2.35pm.  

There will also be a delayed start on Friday 9 September.  

KS3 students (Yr 7-9) are asked to be on site from 9:45 am for a 10:00 am start (period 2)  

KS4/5 students (Yr 10-13) are asked to be on site from 10:00 am for a 10:25 am start (period 2)                             

Key dates for your diary 
The dates of the Information Events for parents/carers to kick off the new academic year are as follows:  

• Year 7:   Saturday 10th September at 9.00am 

• Year 12: Monday 12th September at 6.00pm 

• Year 8:  Tuesday 13th September at 6.00pm 

• Year 11: Wednesday 14th September at 6.00pm 

• Year 9:   Thursday 15th September at 6.00pm 

• Year 13: Monday 19th September at 6.00pm 

• Year 10:  Tuesday 20th September at 6.00pm 

 
A Final Prayer for the start of a new term 

Lord, as we prepare for the coming of a new term, make us ready, attentive and available to hear you. Thank 

you for the gift of being able to rise each day with the assurance that you walk through it with us. Thank you for 

the gifts of creativity and uniqueness, and the energy to put them to good use. 

Amen. 

 

Yours sincerely, 

 

 

P E McCullagh  

Headteacher 


